From: John Fulgencio

Sent: 1/16/2016 10:35:29 AM
To: Haley, Nikki

Cc:

Subject: Republican response

Dear Governor Haley,

Thank you very much, for a substantive and principled republican response. God
Bless you, and your family. Godspeed Governor!

Sincerely,
John J. Fulgencio
New Orleans, Louisiana



